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23/09/2022  12:53:072022/3553/P OBJ Seamus Bone The proposed design of the building takes up literally all of the block. It is significantly higher than the current 

building on the site and will have an impact on the light and outlook from our flat.

I cannot understand the light impact report, but I guarantee that we will lose sunlight on 2 sides of our flat and 

our outlook will be straight into the new building.
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